
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/29/2021 4:21:18 PM

First name: Jeff

Last name: Williams

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Colleen Garcia,

 

I am begging you to not allow this to happen.  I strongly oppose the Long Valley Exploration Drilling Project

proposed by Kore USA Ltd. (Kore Mining). This project will destroy the delicate ecosystem of Long Valley area in

Mono County.

 

The project's proximity to Hot Creek, one of the region's critical watersheds and fisheries; it is paramount we do

not disrupt what has taken so many years to restore and is so critical to the people and wildlife in that specific

region.

 

At some point we need to stop greed and focus on our delicate ecosystems to ensure we have a balance with

nature!

 

I greatly appreciate all that you do to serve our communities and precious resources!!

JW

 


